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1. MORI SURVEY – SUNDERLAND RESIDENTS’ SURVEY 
2. BRIEFING NOTE – WORK OF THE COMMITTEE 
 
REPORT OF THE CITY SOLICITOR 
 
Strategic Priority : Attractive and Accessible City  
 
 
1. Why has this report come to the Committee? 
 
1.1  This is a background report for the information of those Members of 
 the Committee who were unable to attend the First Annual Scrutiny 
 Workshop held at the Stadium of Light on 20th May 2008. 
 
2. Background 
 
2.1  The information attached at Appendix A and B was included in the 

information packs provided to Members attending the event on 20th 
May. 

 
3. Current position  
 
3.1 In their discussion regarding priorities for the work of the Committee for 

the forthcoming year, Members engaged in a break out session and 
considered the information attached, comprising an extract of 
information from the MORI survey relevant to the remit of this 
Committee, together with the briefing note on the previous work the 
Committee has undertaken in previous years.  

 
4. Conclusion 
 
4.1 In planning their priorities for policy review, Members will wish to take 

account of the attached information. 
 
5 Recommendation 
 
5.1 That Members receive the attached papers for information. 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Jim Diamond, Review Coordinator: 0191 5531396 : 

james.diamond@sunderland.gov.uk 
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